
 

 

 

ast/orientation/2019 

3rd December 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Assalamualaikum Wr Wb.  

First and foremost, thank you for enrolling your child for the After School Tahfiz 

programme conducted by Aspire Institute. 

The AST Term for 2019 will commence on Wednesday, 2nd January 2019. 

Appended below is the link to our Virtual Orientation Programme. 
___________________________________________________________________  

You are encouraged to view it as it will provide you with information on our 
programme. 

Please take note of the following 

A)  that your child will be required to bring the following items; 

1. A set of Clothes ( appropriate for solat) 

2. A towel 

3. Stationery 

4. A plastic bag ( for uniform and towel) 

We would appreciate if you could provide our staff with your child’s transport 
arrangements by the first day of term. 

Attached herewith are some important information for your kind attention. 

1. AST Calendar 2019 

2. Juz Amma / Book of Surah Schedule 

3. Campus Contact Information 



 

 

 

 

Kindly complete the declaration form in the Terms and Condition Booklet and 

the GIRO application form to submit it to our Campus Administrators by the first 

day of term. 

Once again thank you for kind attention. We look forward to working with you in 
providing our future generations with quality Islamic Education.  

 

After School Tahfiz Department 

 AspireInstitute.Com 


